
PUBLIC HEARING
2020 Municipal Development Plan
Aug. 17, 2020   |   7 p.m.

We’re hosting a public hearing on the proposed Municipal 
Development Plan 2020 (Bylaw 1057-2020) and we’re encouraging 
citizens to participate through one of the following methods:
•	 Written submission provided to the City Clerk’s Office by 4:30 

p.m. on Aug. 14, 2020 (email city_clerk@leduc.ca)
•	 Virtual attendance by registering with the City Clerk’s Office
•	 In-person attendance (health and safety protocols will be in 

place. Please contact the City Clerk’s Office to register and to get 
more information)

The MDP is a high-level, long-range planning document used by 
council and administration to direct choices around the use of 
land, community service priorities and investment in infrastructure. 
Since the last review in 2012, Leduc has grown exponentially and 
this document is updated to reflect Leduc’s unique position in the 
Edmonton Metropolitan Region and modernize our land use policies.

More information:
Online Leduc.ca/MDP-update

Call 780-980-7177


